
PUBLIC NOTICE - CITY OF LIVERMORE 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A MITIGATED NEGATIVE 
DECLARATION 

 

Springtown Trunkline Sewer Replacement Project 

Location: Springtown 

Request: Abandon an existing 33-inch diameter gravity sewer and install a 
new 24-inch diameter gravity sewer between Redwood Road and Las Colinas 
Road. 

CEQA Status: Consideration and possible adoption of a Mitigated Negative 
Declaration. According to the proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration, the 
proposed project would not have any potentially significant environmental 
impacts after implementation of mitigation measures.  

Mitigation measures are proposed for the following areas: Air Quality, 
Biological Resources, Cultural Resources/ Tribal Cultural Resources, 
Hydrology and Water Quality, and Noise. This project is not on any lists of 
hazardous waste sites enumerated under Government Code Section 65962.5. 

The proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration is available for inspection, 
along with copies of all documents which relate to the above-described 
project, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. p.m. Monday through 
Friday, at Livermore City Hall, 1052 S. Livermore Avenue, Livermore, CA 
94550.  

Written and verbal comments regarding the environmental effects of this 
project and the adequacy of the proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration are 
solicited. Written comments must be presented during the public review 
period, which runs from October 2, 2023, through November 1, 2023. 
Comments should be directed to Andy Ross, Economic Development Director 
at aaross@livermoreca.gov.   
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